
 
 

CITY OF CAPITOLA   
FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the Capitola Finance Advisory Committee  

meeting, scheduled for   
Tuesday, November 15, 2016 has been cancelled.
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be 

at a time to be determined 
in the City Hall Community Room, 
420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola CA. 

 
Posted: November 10, 2016 

        
 

        
 

Mark Welch 
Finance Director 


